

Courtwood Primary School

Courtwood Lane, Addington, Croydon CR0 9HX

Tel: 020-8657-8454

Email: office@courtwood.org.uk Website: www.courtwood.org.uk

> Principal: Natasha Grant Deputy: James Howland



Thursday 5th October 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

Harvest Celebration

In preparation for our Harvest Celebration Assembly, please can we ask that you send in any donations of non-perishable food next week on Wednesday 11th, Thursday 12th and Friday 13th October. Children may bring in tins and dried goods i.e. rice, biscuits, pasta etc. but no fresh produce please.

Donations will then be boxed up for various local charities for distribution.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued generosity.

Kind Regards,

Mrs N Grant Principal





RESPECT

